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End of the School-Year Resource for You!
A blessed Easter season to you!

Because the end of the school year can be such a stressful time for teens, our
team at the Office of Youth Ministry has written a prayer for them to invite God
intfo the struggle with them. As a special resource for you, we have created
prayer cards with this prayer to share with the teens in your parish. We'll be
stopping by your churches to bring you copies, and there's also an electronic
version of the prayer available to you for your bulletin, website and social media.
You can access this through the new electronic chancery office mailing. If you'd
like, we've also written a sample prayer of the faithful for your high school and
college students that you can include in your masses.

For Masses through June 23

Sample Prayer of the Faithful: For the teens in our parish finishing up their
year at school, may they have the grace to know that God is with them
at every moment to help them tackle the stresses and struggles they
encounter whether in school, at home or with their friends.
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Father, you are Lord of all creation,
of fime and space, help me to tackle the
stresses and struggles I encounter today,
whether in schaol, ¢t home or with my
friends. Give me the grace o know you
are with me at every moment, in the ups

 and the downs. Let me never forget
iuapukhymmdhqn&abeu&pu

to others in my life. Amen.

~ Your friends at The Office of Youth Ministry,
- Archdiocese of New York

In Ch(rj/

Daniel Genn

Associate Director of Youth Ministry
Daniel.Genn@archny.org
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